Office of School Board Members ; January 10, 2005
Board Meeting of January 19, 2005 -

Ms. Perla Tabares Hantman, Member

SUBJECT: THAT THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE COUNTY,
FLORIDA, REQUEST THAT THE SUPERINTENDENT REVIEW THE
COURSE OFFERINGS AVAILABLE AT SENIOR HIGH SCHOOLS

COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENT RELATIONS

Diverse and numerous course offerings at senior high schools are necessary to ensure
students receive a quality education. Access to a broad range of electives in foreign
languages, the arts, advanced placement, and honors courses is critical to preparing our
students for success in post-secondary education and the world of work. Towards this
end, it is requested that the Superintendent review the course offerings available at senior
high schools.

This review shouid serve to modify future resource allocation, plan secondary school
reform initiatives, and accomplish overall school improvement. The results of this review
should be communicated by a report to the Board, with recommendations as appropriate,
prior to the end of the school year.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

MS. PERLA TABARES HANTMAN:  That The School Board of Miami-Dade County,
Florida, request that the Superintendent review
the course offerings available at senior high
schools and provide a report to the Board with
recommendations prior to the end of the school
year. :
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